From: Brenda Ferris

Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 10:22 AM

Subject: (EXTERNAL SOURCE) Reinstate Lifeguards at Cobourg Main Beach

To the Mayor and councillors

As concerned citizens of Cobourg, we have started this petition to reinstate the Lifeguards at the main Cobourg Beach.

Please add the lifeguards to the 2024 budget.

Thank you

Brenda and Robert Picard

Petition · Bring Back Lifeguards to Cobourg Main Beach · Change.org

https://www.change.org/p/bring-back-lifeguards-to-cobourg-main-beach

The Town recognizes the value of public input and seeks feedback and compliments to ensure continuous improvement. We would like to invite you to participate in a short survey about your recent experience.